
 

 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/ 100                                                    Dated     2 / 7 / 2019    

To 

Mrs Seema Bahuguna  
Secretary, DPE 
Government of India 
New Delhi. 

Sub:   Thanks for holding a  meeting on 28/6/2019 with representatives of All India Association 
of Coal Executives(AIACE) and request for sending message for our magazine. 

Madam, 

All India Association of Coal Executives (AIACE) extends the hearties thanks for giving  time for 
a meeting with its representatives on 28/6/2019 and listening  the  issue of pay revision wef 
1/1/2017... 

As requested earlier Vide our earlier email (AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/ 76    Dated     4 /6 /2019) for 
a message for our magazine along with a photo, we once gain request you to kindly send for 
inclusion in our magazine which is going to be launched on 18/7/2019 in Kolkata.  

This magazine is for the benefit of all concerned, including our members, which will contain briefs 
of our aims, actions and introductory information of our members. Later on, we plan to convert it 
in a periodical e-magazine for benefits of all. 

We shall be highly obliged for your kind inspiring message and standard passport size photo for 
our magazine latest by 5/7/2109. 

Thanking you 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  
P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 


